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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

The focus of this special issue will be on religious
communities living in exile or diaspora, how they conceive
of their situation and relationship to the homeland, and
unique ritual practices, communal narratives, theological
conceptualizations, and institutional structures developed
in exile and diaspora. Topics may include anthropological
depictions of contemporary religious communities in exile
or diaspora, historic representations of religious
communities in diaspora or exile, analyses of literary
reflections on the condition of exile or diaspora,
theological constructions regarding the status and purpose
of diaspora or exile, psychological or social theory as it
applies to a particular religious community in diaspora or
exile or to the general condition of diaspora or exile across
religions and cultures, or any related methodology
associated with this topic.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Fresh developments in the disciplines that consistently
make significant contributions to our understanding of
religious personality, authority, devotion, and community -
disciplines ranging from psychology, sociology, and
anthropology to history, art history, philosophy, literary
criticism, and political science – fuel general, as well as
scholarly, interest in the world’s religions.

Religions is inviting innovative and comparative
contributions. Please consider Religions as an exceptional,
exciting enterprise ready to reward your trust, attention,
and participation.
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